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Dear Dr. Paul Daun
eyWe are writing to express our strong interest in the CALICE proje
t and to indi
ate thetimes
ales for us making a 
ase to join in the e�ort. Ideally we would have joined this
urrent bid had its timing been di�erent, but as we explain below, we have de
ided to waitfor a few months before making a de
ision about joining.The Edinburgh PPE group has grown 
onsiderably in the last year with the addition of DrPhil Clark and Professor Peter Clarke. This is most wel
ome and follows the strategi
 planof the S
hool of Physi
s. We are also fortunate that under a new joint S
ottish initiative(SUPA), we have agreement to advertise for a further le
tureship immediately. As a resultour fa
ulty strength will have doubled within two years. In the light of this we have a �rmintention to develop a major new a
tivity within the Edinburgh PPE group to 
omplementour existing CP violation work (NA48, BaBar, LHCb). Our preferen
e is for this to bepart of the Linear Collider programme. We have an existing interest in CALICE amongthe 
urrent a
ademi
 sta� members, and have already been in 
ommuni
ation with you.We will be targeting the new le
tureship at developing this a
tivity. To attra
t the best
andidates, and o�er the new appointee a major say in our future resear
h, we prefer towait until this person is appointed before making a �nal de
ision about the nature of ournew a
tivities. We will be advertising shortly, and hope to have the new le
turer in pla
ewithin a few months. At that time we hope to be in a position to 
ommit to CALICE andto begin detailed dis
ussions on whi
h tasks we might take on.We realise that under the ring fen
e system this presents a diÆ
ulty for Edinburgh inobtaining resour
es for CALICE. We hope that the PPRP (and PPGP) will understand ourposition and be sympatheti
 to a possible bid for a value added 
ontribution to CALICEat some later stage. We note that a proposal for manpower and equipment 
an be made tothe PPRP at any time as \seed
orn" funding, provided that it is not for something already
overed by the existing ring-fen
ed tasks.Yours Sin
erelyProf. Peter ClarkeDr. Steve PlayferDr Franz Muheim


